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KEYNOTE 5 
The Bishop address 

Jody Saxton, Deaf Indigenous Community Consultant 

Deaf Indigenous Community Consultancy evolved from a passion of 30 years of living and working 
amongst Indigenous and deaf communities of Australia. Establishing herself as a consultant in the last 
few years, Jody has developed her business from this passion to engage people by “Giving the 
Community a Voice” in all areas as they seek to develop and increase their skills in effective 
communication and cultural awareness of the deaf Indigenous communities across Australia.  

Deaf Indigenous Community Consultancy maximises quality service using a flexible approach to 
unlocking the silence of the Indigenous deaf or hard of hearing communities. This address will take you on 
a journey of a woman who will inspire and question your work, using creative practice and effective 
communication skills that demonstrate the world of the deaf Indigenous people and how you will empower 
your work to motivate, influence, change, and truly appreciate the many amongst her diverse cultural 
group within your communities.  

Presenter 

Jody Saxton (nee Barney) is a Deaf Indigenous Community Consultant her goal of “Giving the 
community a voice” stems from her passion to work towards improving and developing people’s abilities to 
use effective communication between bi-lingual and bi-cultural worlds of the deaf/hearing, 
Indigenous/non-Indigenous.  

Jody is a deaf Indigenous woman with a strong sense of self-determination to change the world. Jody is 
one of triplets, a child of 11, and a survivor of abuse, torture, stolen generation, violence, mental illness 
and trauma. She only started to learn English language at the age of 8. 

Jody has completed degrees in Social Welfare, Education, Hospitality, Interpreting, Small Business, 
Indigenous Leadership, Child Development, and Language Development. Jody is currently studying for 
Diplomas in Community Development, Youth Work, Disabilities and Advance Diploma in Human Rights. 

Jody sits on many boards such as the Victorian Equal Opportunity Human Rights Commission (Disability 
Reference Group), Victorian Disability Advisory Council, Victorian Women with Disability Network, 
National Aboriginal Torres Strait Islander Disability Network, Koori Women Mean Business board and 
newly appointed as a trustee of Melbourne Community Fund (Educational grants for Indigenous 
Australians with Disabilities).  

Jody lives in regional Victoria (Shepparton) and spoke recently at the National Rural Women’s Summit on 
rights of women in Rural, Regional and Remote communities, she is also a member of CEDAW 
roundtable discussions on UN Rights for Indigenous Women and Women with Disabilities. Jody has two 
daughters both with hearing loss and other disabilities. She also shares her world with her partner and 3 
step children. Jody spends her leisure time with family and friends giving a good dinner party at home. 

 


